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This last month has been very demanding in many ways, with the result our resources have
been stretched almost to breaking point. The demands for tracts has continued to grow, plus the
need for assistance for the brethren in Andrea Pradesh, India, has been great. They have been
so very badly affected by a cyclone some weeks ago, which has destroyed many homes and
church buildings, and has ruined their crops.

Added to that, their limited number of bibles in the Telugu language were also destroyed, or
badly damaged. We praise our God for making it possible for us to help in some small way, and
to have been able to resupply those bibles. Because of this great need, our ability to supply
tracts in other countries has been temporarely curtailed.

Last week evangelist John Banda began an outreach crusade in Malawi. Pastor Phillip Mahali,
in Tanzania, has arranged tracts for him in the Chichewa language, and has joined him for the
first month there. Please pray for the success of this mission.




